My dear Taylor,

No. I have not had any occasion either to visit Tooting Eec Hospital or to communicate with the member there, since the time that I met them at the lunch given by Lord Noffield. The genelity of that occasion was obviously not of a kind that necessarily lasts, though it would be a paty not to give them a chance of meating business if they are really still inclined to be helpful. They would be expecting to bear from you proposing a visit. Indirectly,

I gother that Korenchevsky's proposed experiment using vitamins and hormones with their patients has been having rather a stormy passage, so the general geniality may wellhave evaporated altogether.

Yours mincerely,